
 

  

 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release 

Friday, April 30, 2021 

Contact: Rep. Subeck, 608-266-7521 

 

Representative Subeck to Hold Virtual Budget Listening Session 

 
Madison - Representative Lisa Subeck will host a virtual listening session on the 2021-23 state 

budget on Tuesday, May 4, 2021, from 5:00 to 6:00 p.m. Residents of the 78th Assembly District are 

encouraged to attend and to share their feedback about the state budget. Senator Kelda Roys will 

join Rep. Subeck at the event. 

 

Attendees will have the opportunity to view a short presentation about the proposed budget 

followed by time to ask questions and provide input. All residents of the 78th Assembly District are 

encouraged to attend, and advanced registration is required. 

 

The listening session will take place on Zoom, and participants must register in advance at: 

http://bit.ly/SubeckBudget. 
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https://bit.ly/SubeckBudget?fbclid=IwAR09UPkqMugHKStuoyz8xFv18Hp5Ti0aS-enHHE7bTBNOi0j5--nBaBDi-o

